
As a long time business owner I would like to express my concerns on this Bill. 

It would seem to me like the system we have in place is sufficient enough to address wage 

disputes. It doesn't make sense to potentially tie up hundreds of thousands of dollars in properties 

to settle claims much less in value. Seems a little lopsided and expensive to administer as well. 

Thanks for listening. 
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Scotco Trucking, Inc 

Philomath, OR 
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